Pilon, Janet 4.11 (aa)

**Subject:** Safe Streets: King and Main

From: Brent van Staalduinen

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 7:03 AM

To: <a href="mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca">clerk@hamilton.ca</a>

Subject: Safe Streets: King and Main

Dear Council,

I am writing in support of the initiative recently submitted by Ward 1 and 3 councillors to immediately make changes to ensure Main and King are safer roads. It's time for a balanced approach to traffic, pedestrians, cyclists, and public transit that will save lives and make Hamilton a more attractive place to live and work.

Thank you,

Brent van Staalduinen